
Inclement Weather Protocol Notification 

Dear Attendees, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach our scheduled event, we want to ensure 

that you are informed of our inclement weather protocol. 

In the event of severe weather conditions, please be advised of the following procedures: 

• Regular updates will be provided via email and our official website. 

• If the event is canceled or rescheduled, attendees will be notified at least 24 hours in 

advance. 

• Safety is our priority; please use your discretion in determining whether to attend given 

the weather conditions. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


